
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM:  George Davis 
  Chair  
 
DATE:  December 15, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: January 6, 2011 Board of Trustees Meeting 
 

 
  At today’s meeting of the Executive Committee of the Board, we determined that there 
is no need for a January meeting of the Board of Trustees.  There are no action items coming forth from 
any Board committee and, beginning on the afternoon of December 24, the College will be closed for 
winter break.  In the absence of any action items or any new business, the January 6, 2011 will be 
canceled.   
 
  The next meeting of the Board of Trustees at its regularly scheduled time, 3:00 p.m. will 
be held on Thursday, February 3, 2011. 


